
  

 

The Piscataqua Region Estuaries Partnership (PREP) is updating the region’s 

Comprehensive Conservation & Management Plan – a guiding document that 

addresses current and emerging issues impacting the water quality and 

environmental health of our estuaries – Great Bay and Hampton-Seabrook. 
 

We invite members of the public to join us for one of two open house sessions in 

February for discussions of how we are preserving, protecting, and enhancing our 

estuaries. 
 

Interested in reviewing the document and providing comment? 

Please visit: prepestuaries.org/ccmp-public-comment-period-open-dec-23-mar-13 
 

Sessions are free and light refreshments will be provided. 

 

 

2020 Comprehensive Conservation & Management Plan 
 

Public Discussion & Input Sessions 
 

for the Piscataqua Region 

 

Feb 10, 2020  
5:00-7:00 PM  

Hugh Gregg Coastal 

Conservation Center 

89 Depot Road 

Greenland, NH 

 

Feb 13, 2020  
6:00-8:00 PM  

St. James Masonic Lodge 

77 Tide Mill Road 

 Hampton, NH 

 

- and - 
 

https://prepestuaries.org/ccmp-public-comment-period-open-dec-23-mar-13/
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